
• World Book Day: 6th March
• Dover Museum Trip: 10th March
• Staff Development Day (NO 

SCHOOL): 14th March
• Mother’s Day Tea: 24th/26th/27th 

March
• AAT Music Concert: 25th March
• End Of Term: Friday 4th April
• Parents Consultation Evenings: 1st/3rd 

April

YEAR 3

Upcoming 
Learning

-Homework will be set on a Friday and 
due back on Wednesday. 
-  Please remind your child that it is 
their responsibility to change their 
reading book We will continue to 
remind them here too!
- Please continue to encourage children 
with reading, homework, TTRS and 
Spelling Shed as these will have a great 
impact on their learning.

Reminders

We hope you had a lovely half term 
break!
Mr Franklin is excited to continue 
teaching in Flamingos on Monday, 
Tuesday and Friday.

As always, any questions or queries, 
please speak directly to your class 
teacher. 

Miss Staven, Mrs Stone and Mr 
Franklin

Welcome back!
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Upcoming Dates

English
In English, we will studying ‘The 
Promis’e by Nicola Davies. We will be 
looking at different genres/styles of 
writing and applying key features to our 
own writing. We will continue to look at 
different areas of SPaG (Spelling, 
Punctuation and Grammar) each week 
and ensure these are always applied in 
our writing.

Maths
we will be starting to look at fractions 
and understanding the key vocabulary 
of numerator, denominator and equal 
parts. We will then look at mass and 
capacity in the final weeks..

Curriculum
In history, we will be learning about the 
Romans. We will cover the 
establishment of the Roman Empire, 
and Roman inventions. In geography, 
we will be learning about the major 
mountain ranges in Europe. Then 
exploring and comparing different 
transport systems both in cities and 
worldwide.
In science we will be looking at physics 
and light.

PE
This term we will be going swimming 
on a Wednesday and have Outdoor PE 
on Thursday afternoon.. Please ensure 
you wear your PE kit/bring swimming 
equipment to school on these days. 
Earrings are not to be worn during PE 
lessons, so it is advised to keep them 
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